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SCOTTISH NATIONALBLOOD TRANSFUSION.SERVICE f 
Headquarters Unit 77

~n~ M Ellen's Glen Road 
Edinburgh EH17 7QT 

031-664 2317 

FAX NO. 031.658.1639 
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5th July 1988 

4Dr G Rosenberg 
Associate Director 
Marketing and Business Development 
Chiron Inc 
4560 Horton Street 
EMERYVILLE 
CA.94608 
USA 

• Dear Dr Rosenberg 

Directors of the Scottish National Blood Transfusion Service were 
delighted to learn of your company's development of a NANB antibody testing 
kit. 

I write to enquire whether we might, in due course, have access to 
some kits for evaluation purposes. 

Kindest regards, 

Yours sincerely 

John D •Cash 

Dictated by Professor Cash; signed in his absence 
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